
The redevelopment of the Portarlington

Community Health Centre is underway.

Builder Loaram Constructions is on site and has

already completed demolition of the North wing

of the building.

 

BCH services, including the Portarlington GP

Clinic, pathology, podiatry and physiotherapy 

 will continue to operate during the

redevelopment.

There will be some impact from noise and truck

movements around the site, but the builders will

endeavor to keep that disruption to a minimum.

BCH apologises for any inconvenience.

The redevelopment, which is funded through the

Department of Health’s Community Health and

Hospitals Program, and the generous donation

from the Portarlington Ladies Auxiliary is

expected to be completed by the end of the

year.  
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Here's a sneak peak at some incredible art

works which will be installed around the

completed Portarlington site.

The works have been created as part of a BCH

funded Arts Connection program which aimed

to improve psychological wellbeing, social

connectedness and positive management of

chronic health conditions by engaging people

with illness or disability in arts activities.

The installation for BCH Portarlington is the

final exhibition in the program.

The amazing totems were created during

workshops at Art'sKool in Ocean Grove under

the mentorship of artist Kaz McGlynn and other

professional artists.

We can't wait to see them installed around the

site.
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For enquiries about the redevelopment project contact BCH Capital Works Manager         
 Michelle Day on M: 0407 514 632 l E: michelle.day@bch.org.au


